
This program is sponsored by Del Webb Lakewood 

Ranch CERT as part of our ongoing programs to provide 

safety education and training for our community. 

For more information on CERT, check out our website at 
DelWebbLWRCERT.org

Your Del Webb CERT Team presents 
HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS

May 15th, 2025
6PM

The Oasis, AR3

As Hurricane season approaches, your Del Webb CERT Team will 
give a presentation on Hurricane Preparedness.  What you should 
do to prepare for a hurricane in order to protect yourselves and 

your property.
Whether you’re a lifelong resident of the Gulf Coast or recently 

moved here, this will be an informative session.

No cost and no need to register! 
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